PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Select Board will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, September
22,2022 at 6:00 pm at the Eddington Municipal Building, 906 Main
Road, Eddington on the following:

Proposed Solar Energy Ordinance and Revision of Section 606,
District Use Chart, of the Zoning Ordinance to add Solar Arrays.

Copies of the proposed ordinance and changes to the Zoning Ordinance
are available for review at the Eddington Town Office or on the Town’s
Website at www.eddingtonmaine.gov.

All citizens are invited to attend and give testimony for or against said
Ordinance and Changes.

Respectfully Submitted,

Shawna Hinkley
Town Clerk



